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“The Western Australian economy has held strong in the face of rising interest rates 
and living costs, underpinned by resilient consumer spending and low unemployment.” 
  
“While it’s expected household spending will decline and growth will slow, the overall 
outlook for the WA economy remains positive. The state’s strong pipeline of business 
investment should help support the economy over the next couple of years. 
  
“The rising costs of doing business, skills shortages and the pos
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housing sector. The Group includes representatives from the UDIA, 
Property Council, HIA, Department of Communities, REIWA, Development WA, 
Landgate, the Water Corporation, CCIWA, Department of Treasury, Department of 
Planning, Lands and Heritage, MBA, Bankwest and AHURI – Curtin University. 
 
Contact: Daniel Lynch, HIFG Executive Officer 0419 807 705 or via email at 
daniel.lynch@communities.wa.gov.au  
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